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To: KS3 Parents/Carers Telephone 01603 861758 (direct line) 
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 Headteacher Dr Roger Harris 
  

Taverham High School, a limited company registered in England and Wales under company number 08204680 

 4 March 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As part of our annual RAGFest fundraiser, the Sixth Form Leadership Team have organised a neon disco for 
KS3 students. This will take place on Wednesday 16 March 2022 from 4pm to 6pm in the Main Hall. All 
proceeds will be donated to this year’s chosen RAGFest charity, Diabetes UK. 
 
Entry has been priced at £3.50 payable via Wisepay. Please be aware numbers are limited and tickets will 
be allocated on a first-come-first-served basis. 
 
With our neon theme, we are asking students to dress in bright colours, bring glow sticks, cover themselves 
in glow-in-the-dark paint… as creative as they wish to be! Glow sticks will also be available to purchase at 
the event. Please be aware they should wear flat shoes only such as trainers – no heels. 
 
We suggest students bring a small amount of cash if they wish to purchase snacks, sweets or drinks that will 
be available during the disco.  
 
If your child would like to attend the event, please complete and return the form below no later than 
Monday 14 March 2022. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Jamie Taylor – Head of School 
On behalf of the 

 

 
..........................................................................................................................................................................................  

RAGFest KS3 Neon Disco 

Please complete and return to main reception by Monday 14 March 2022 

 

Student name ...................................................................................................... Tutor Group ............................  

 

 I confirm I have paid £3.50 via WisePay 

mailto:6thform@taverhamhigh.org

